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Nov. 27, 2015 

Promoting Academic Excellence and Personal Growth 

 

 

Dec. 15th  Christmas Concert (9:30am & 12:30pm) 

Dec. 18th Last Day of School before Christmas Break 

Jan. 5th First day back after Christmas Break 

  

  

  

Thank you parents for coming in for our parent teacher 

meetings held this past week.  I believe some continue in-

to next week.  Your participation is important since it 

models to your children that you believe school and 

learning is very important to you.   
 

Attendance Matters  

Getting you child to school on time does make a differ-

ence! 
The ASD-S is currently developing an attendance policy that will be 

rolled out to schools as soon as it is approved by the DEC.  The poli-

cy identifies concerns and key responsibilities for each stake holder 

in a child’s education.  Some key points for family include; 
 - Ensure your child attends school and arrives on time. 

 

 - Limit the days your child is absent from school. 

 

 - Collaborate with teachers and administrators in dealing with attendance 

    issues. 

 -Understand and support the expectations of the ASD-S Attendance 

   Guidelines. 

 -Communicate regularly with the school and share pertinent information 

    which impacts their child’s education...ie..illness, medical conditions, 

    family emergencies… 

 

 - Show an active interest in their child’s work, progress, and attendance. 

 

 - Contact the teacher if there are questions or concerns about curriculum  

http://sussexelementary.nbed.nb.ca/




Indoor Soccer 2015/2016 

  

Our 14 week Indoor program will return again this November with a guaranteed 14 week pro-

gram at Sussex Middle School, directed by Rinie Pijnenburg! 

This year we will be breaking down the age groups/days a little differently.  Trying to optimize 

gym time for every group that uses the gym at the middle school, we are still trying to work 

out the schedule. 

The program will start the week of November 1st and continuing the 14 weeks until mid Febru-

ary!  With starting sooner, it allows storm dates and room for other cancellations! 

Winter 14 week program: $130.00 

Fall and Winter Group price: $170.00 

Be sure to register early as we will only have a limited amount of spots.  We will hold registra-

tion for the month of October at Sussex Source for Sports. 

U6/U8 - Tuesday evenings 6-7 - Sussex Elementary School 

U10 - Sundays 2-3 - Sussex Middle School 

U12 - Sundays 3-4 - Sussex Middle 

U14 - Sundays 4-5 - Sussex Middle 

“Learn to Play” 
The Sussex Tennis Association will be offering a Winter Tennis program for Girls between the 

ages of 10yrs and 6yrs beginning January 9th 2016. The program will run for 6 weeks, 90 mi-

nute sessions on Saturday morning and Monday evenings. This event is designed for children 

who have not been enrolled in an organized tennis program in the past and we are only looking 

for 16 players, so please sign up early if interested.  

If you are interested please e-mail us at: Sussex.Tennis@gmail.Com  

Please check the link below: 

http://www.tpacanada.com/resources/tennis-in-your-community/learn-to-play 

Learn to Skate and Have Some FUN! 
Join the Sussex Skating Club CanSkate Program!  The program runs every Wednesday and 

Friday from 6pm-6:45pm, starting on Jan. 6th.  The program runs from January to March. 

All ages welcome! 

Registration Cost: $250 

Registration Time: Jan. 6th and 8th at the rink! 

If you wish to register before this or require 

more information please contact Stacey Charl-

ton at 434-1787, or, email her 

staceyh@nbnet.nb.ca 

You can also check us out by visiting our  

website  at 

www.sussexskatingclub.com 
 

mailto:Sussex.Tennis@gmail.Com


PLEASE BRING IN YOU USED BOOKS! 
 
Sussex Elementary School will be having a 0.25$ book sale in the library 
starting Tuesday Dec. 8.  This includes story and chapter, gently used chil-
dren books.  Everything is 0.25$.   Book donations are appreciated 
  
Proceeds from this fundraiser will go to 2 of our local charities, Sussex 
Sharing Club and Sussex Salvation Army.   A fantastic way to give to others 
at this time of year!     Thanks for your support!  




